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posted on 21-1-2003 at 04:54 PM 

Mossad and 9/11 
 
I have read lots of theory's about 9/11.Most of them I shake my head and roll my eye's.This one got me thinking 
though.....  
 
 
"By way of deception, thou shalt do war."  
 
This is a summary article: documentation of the details follows below.  
 
It took a little while, but finally, the truth has risen to the surface in the  
9/11 World Trade Center tragedy, with the resulting implications and  
manifestations.  
 
It can now be reported that there is a dangerous dirty double-dealing and deadly  
duel of blackmail going on behind the scenes between the United States and  
Israeli governments, which has resulted in a recent decision by the U.S., for  
the first time in history, to back a United Nations resolution calling for a  
free and independent Palestinian state in the Middle East, and which has  
subsequently resulted in Israel's bold defiance of weak demands by the United  
States for Israel to withdraw from the occupied Palestinian territories where  
brutal massacres have been perpetrated and the failure of Israel to observe  
United Nations resolutions regarding the current crisis, such similar  
resolutions which have caused Iraq to be bombed and blockaded by U.N. forces  
ever since the Desert Storm Gulf War.  
 
It can now also be reported that the U.S. government, and many nations of the  
U.N., are in possession of proof of the duplicity, complicity, and possibly the  
total responsibility, of the nation of Israel in the 9/11 World Trade Center  
tragedy, along with the Flight 587 crash over Queens, New York shortly after  
9/11, among several other recent "Black Propaganda" operations carried out by  
the nation of Israel and the Israeli secret intelligence service known as the  
Mossad.  
 
Initial information springing up right after the 9/11 tragedy, followed by the  
behind-the-scenes reaction and some resulting policies of the Bush  
administration, indicated that the U.S. government was aware of Israeli prior  
knowledge of the attack, and considered Israel as a suspect in the masterminding  
of the conspiracy through an attempt to implicate Arabs, Muslims, and Osama bin  
Laden in the disaster, for the purpose of turning around international opinion,  
which was mounting against Israel, instead against their Muslim enemies and  
force the U.S. and the U.N. to brand and consider Palestinian leader Yassir  
Arafat as a "terrorist" who should be included as an enemy in the subsequent  
"War on Terrorism" which resulted. This was done by the Israeli Mossad  
master-minding the 9/11 tragedy through remote control of the airplanes by a  
previously secret radio control system, with subsequent blame being placed on  
the Islamic Al-Qaeda network and Osama bin Laden through a massive  
misinformation campaign perpetrated by the controlled United States media which  
was designed to cover up the real truth in the matter.  
 
Using the 9/11 World Trade Center tragedy as an excuse to promote New World  
Order policy by implementing Soviet-like domestic programs in the homeland and  
attacking the enemies of the New World Order all throughout the world: also  
build an oil pipeline through Afghanistan and regain control of the Afghanistan  
heroin trade, by ousting the Taliban government, with whom the Bush  
administration has been negotiating the previous year regarding the  
aforementioned issues; the Bush administration established the "War on  
Terrorism" which also promoted the goals of the New World Order, and which to a  
large degree was consistent with the desired foreign policy of the nation of  
Israel, which was itself being promoted within the Bush administration by the  
Zbigniew Brzezinski and Paul Wolfowitz cabal, such cabal which came to be known  
as "Team B."  
 
When Flight 587 went down over Queens, it was not an accident but another black  
propaganda operation by Israel and the Mossad designed to implicate Arabs,  
Muslims, and Osama bin Laden, and information implicating the Israelis in a  
black propaganda project analogous to 9/11 was the reason why the Bush  
administration covered up the tragedy, instead of the reported reason that the  
projected economic effect of another terrorist attack would severely harm the  
U.S. economy.  
 
At the time of the passage of the U.N. resolution calling for a Palestinian  
state, the United States was being blackmailed by Israel, with Israel  
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threatening to release sensitive information obtained about U.S. government  
officials and policies obtained by the multiple levels of Israeli spy rings  
operating in the United States (some of the sensitive information relating to  
perverse sexual activities by U.S. officials, obtained through the facilities of  
the Israeli/Jewish international child pornography/slavery ring), while at the  
same time, the Bush administration was blackmailing Israel by threatening to  
curtail Israeli influence in the United States and release information regarding  
Israel's duplicity, complicity, and possible total responsibility in the 9/11  
tragedy. Subsequently, the Israeli Mossad (with permission from Ariel Sharon)  
followed through on their threats and released information in the United States  
(primarily through the U.S. Patriot and Militia movements, now controlled by  
Israel) that implicated the Bush administration in prior knowledge of the 9/11  
tragedy, with the Mossad assigning the blame, as previously mentioned, to Arabs,  
Muslims, and Osama bin Laden.  
 
Previously, and at the same time as all of this was happening, behind the  
scenes, the Bush administration had launched an investigation into Israeli  
spying in the U.S., which subsequently resulted in the identification of as many  
as 140 Israeli spies operating in the United States, an investigation which  
could be observed as being a natural reaction on the part of a party being  
blackmailed, in an attempt to remove the source of the blackmailing threat, and  
which resulted in a new Pentagon policy of excluding foreign nationals  
(specifically Israelis) from unclassified information. However, this small spy  
ring is only the tip of the iceberg of Israeli spying, and many other levels of  
Israeli spies and subversives (sayanim) exist all throughout the U.S., including  
secret agents and offices of the Mossad which have been admitted by former  
Mossad agents as operating on American soil, despite continual denials by the  
Israeli leadership.  
 
One of the threats perceived by the United States that would be carried out by  
such a collection of Israeli agents in the U.S. is the explosion of a nuclear  
device in an American city, or an attack on a U.S. nuclear power plant, followed  
by an attempt to implicate Arabs, Muslims, and Osama bin Laden again; a warning  
about the nuking of an American city has already appeared in the  
Zionist-controlled U.S. press, with the blame, again, being placed on Arabs,  
Muslims, Osama bin Laden, and now, Saddam Hussein. This Israeli threat is  
connected to the U.S. war plan against Saddam Hussein of Iraq, with President  
Bush understanding that if he does not do something about Saddam Hussein, then  
Israel will carry through on its threat, which will then actually be used to his  
advantage by Bush and his administration. The desired result of this planned war  
on Iraq is the overthrow of Saddam Hussein, the destruction of all chemical,  
biological, and nuclear weapons facilities, and the maintenance of Israel's  
position as the most powerful nation (and the only nuclear power) in the region,  
and the third most powerful nuclear power in the world. However, many people  
throughout the world are aware of this ploy, and what happens in the future  
regarding this very element of the conspiracy is a variable which could bring on  
the essential destruction of human civilization all throughout the world.  
 
This Iraqi war ploy is clearly an element of the conspiracy which could bring on  
the essential destruction of human civilization all throughout the world.  
Already heard has been the nuclear sabre-rattling by U.S. President Bush and  
Great Britain Prime Minister Blair, who have both stated that if weapons of  
mass-destruction are used by certain Middle-Eastern nations (enemies of Israel),  
then the U.S. and Great Britain would not hesitate to use nuclear weapons in  
response. This stated policy, a shift in nuclear policy for both nations,  
suggests that the U.S. is backing down in fear to Israel's nuclear threat, and  
follows the pattern of the United States prosecuting the foreign policy of  
Israel.  
 
The Iraqi war ploy continues to be prosecuted, both by President Bush and the  
"Team B" cabal, even though it is largely based on the violation of 2 U.N.  
resolutions by Iraq: resolutions regarding inspection of certain manufacturing  
facilities. This while Israel itself is in violation of 68 U.N. resolutions, and  
has been saved violation of 30 more by U.S. veto! Furthermore, Israel is the  
only nation in the region which actually possesses nuclear weapons, and other  
weapons of mass destruction: in fact, it is claimed in some intelligence circles  
that Israel is the 3rd most powerful nuclear force in the world. In the Iraqi  
war ploy scenario, Iraqi sources have stated that upon invasion by the U.S.,  
Iraq would attack Israel. Israeli sources have stated that if Iraq attacks  
Israel with weapons of mass destruction, then Israel will explode ground-burst  
nuclear devices on all Iraqi cities occupied/controlled by Iraqi forces. Russian  
sources have stated that if Israel attacks Iraq with nuclear weapons, then  
Russia will launch nuclear weapons on Israel. And it is obvious what will be the  
response of the U.S. in the matter should the situation progress to that point:  
all of which highlights the fact that the prosecution of this Iraqi war ploy by  
the U.S. as for the primary benefit of Israel, is one of the most misguided  
policies ever held by any government.  
 
And in that truth, the entire Iraqi war ploy again exemplifies how the  
Rothschild family still has the upper hand and holds sway over the Illuminist  
element of the New World Order conspiracy, and can/will have their way whenever  
they want to; furthermore those who once thought they were not under the thumb  
of certain people, have found out, and will find out in the future, that they  
really are controlled by the ultimate puppet-masters in the world, and are  
themselves simply puppets to their real masters.  
 
This control is highlighted and observed whenever President Bush and/or the U.S.  
government/administration support any questionable action of the Israeli  
government that, should any other nation in the world have done the same thing,  
the U.S. would have vehemently opposed such an action. Such a conflict, with  
nuclear weapons following chemical/biological weapons, must precipitate a global  
nuclear war, or, under the best case scenario(!), a limited nuclear war which  
would still leave the planet decimated and the human race in danger of  
extinction. However, at the same time, Israel has stated that it is already  
preparing for World War III, and the Chief of the Israeli Mossad has recently  
stated that the 9/11 disaster was the beginning of that World War. Thus, Israel  
is prepared to throw the entire world into nuclear war should it not obtain  
everything it wants, and this is another implicit threat that is now obvious to  
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the international community.  
 
At this time, the public relations element of the Israeli plan has failed, with  
more nations and people than ever in the world calling for Israeli compliance  
and acquiescence, opposing the policies of Israel and supporting the Palestinian  
cause and the Arab/Islamic nations, especially in light of the mass arrests,  
tyrannical oppression, and brutal massacres that have characterized Israel's  
recent re-invasion of the occupied territories. At the same time, Israel has  
lost an enemy in the extended region through the overthrow of the Taliban  
government, and has gone a long way towards destroying the infrastructure of the  
Palestinian people in the occupied territories, while at the same time sowing  
the seeds of future opposition and hate, and it must be observed that, in light  
of the motto of the Israeli Mossad "By way of deception, thou shalt do war,"  
Israel has succeeded so far in this element of its plan.  
 
Since it is the nature of the criminal mind to try to turn their victims into  
the perpetrators, and paint themselves as the victims, and since blackmailers  
and their blackmail victims are prone to lie in order to cover up their guilt,  
it should not be expected that the full truth will ever be admitted by anyone  
associated with either the U.S., British, or Israeli governments, and it should  
be expected that subsequent denials and misinformation will be released in a  
continued attempt to obfuscate the truth in the matter. All in all, the lies  
that are being told about this matter are some of the biggest lies ever told in  
the history of human civilization, and the absolute evil manifested in this  
conspiracy, is some of the greatest evil ever manifested in the history of the  
world.  
 
And while past tragedies were obviously master-minded by the Israeli Mossad as  
part of their black propaganda operations, it is also obvious that sometime in  
the future, Islamic Al-Qaeda will strike at international New World Order  
Zionist targets: not because of any hate of "American freedoms" which they, or  
the people they represent, may hold, but because of the oppression and tyranny  
heaped upon them by an unbalanced, unfair, and unjust American foreign policy  
which is both racist and representative of the forces of the New World Order,  
and which favors Israel to the extreme that U.S. manufactured weapons are being  
used to murder the enemies of Israel; while at the same time, such events must  
be inspected extremely closely to determine if Israeli Mossad "war by way of  
deception" methods and techniques have been used to attempt to assign the blame  
on less guilty parties to such tragic events.  
 
http://count.exitexchange.com/exit/1148688  
 
 
Since the link is kind of screwy I posted the whole article.  
 
[Edited on 01/15/03 by nyeff] 

cassini 
saturnalia 
Moderator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 21-1-2003 at 05:28 PM 

this just takes me to an advertising page????  
 
cheers nyeff, makes for interesting reading and it does make a screwy kinda sense.  
 
[Edited on 21-1-2003 by cassini] 

(banned member) 
Druid Tracker 
---- 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 21-1-2003 at 05:39 PM 

Sorry the link is weird. I clicked on it 3 times,got the hompage twice and an ad once.Go figure. 

TrickmastertricK 
Awake Dreamer 
Nuff Said 
Moderator 
ATSNN.com Reporter 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 29-2-2004 at 10:21 PM 

*BUMP*  
 
Very intresting reading for Newbies, including myself. 

(banned member) 
---- 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 29-2-2004 at 10:22 PM 

This is all true but not the whole story. Good that it finally gets some exposure around here.

EastCoastKid 
Fortuna Favet Fortibus 
Truthseeker 
Scholar 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 1-3-2004 at 09:00 AM 

There's strong evidence to suggest the Mossad was actually behind the downing of the airliner that Libya got 
blamed for.  
 
It's messed up when the most powerful country the world has ever known (U.S.A.) is used to fight the proxy 
wars of one of the world's smallest nations (Israel).  
 
I think someone at the highest levels of our government is being blackmailed.  
 
Just so no one gets pissed, I have always been a strong supporter of the state of Israel. However, that motto 
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'thou shalt do war by way of deception' is pretty damn dark.  
Djarums 
500000th Poster 
New Yorker 
Member 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 1-3-2004 at 03:15 PM 

Folks need to get an understanding of Hebrew that comes from places other than websites   
 
Just a mild suggestion. 

XFactor 
Member 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 1-3-2004 at 05:11 PM 

911 had to be state service sponsored its just too big,  
plus it would have left a huge signature  
but remarkably the evidence is extremely ropey to say the least 

intrepid 
Moderator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

posted on 1-3-2004 at 05:19 PM 

To support what Kid said I have also read that Isreal was behind the Lybia incident, to get America to fight for 
them. 
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